
n 

VIA FACSIMILE 
(850) 487-1716 

Blanca Bayor, Director 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0864 

n 

T E  L E G  LOB E 

February 10,1999 

Re: Regulatory Assessment Fee Return 

Dear Ms. Bayor: 

Teleglobe USA Inc. hereby submits for filing its Regulatory Assessment Fee 
Return. A check in the amount of $53.03 payable to the Florida Public Service 
Commission is also enclosed. 

Teleglobe has earlier advised the Commission staff that the filing of this Report 
would be delayed, and deeply regrets any inconvenience this may have caused. We have 
taken steps to ensure that future filings will be done in a timely manner. The process 
internally was more complex than we had anticipated. 

Please note, that while intrastate revenue information on the form and thereby the 
actual Return is accurate (there were none), the gross operating revenues for Teleglobe 
USA are estimated (the final revenue numbers are not yet available). 

Teleglobe respectfully requests proprietary treatment of the financial information 
submitted herein. Teleglobe USA Inc., is an ultimate subsidiary of Teleglobe Inc., a 
corporation publicly traded on New York, Toronto and Montreal Stock Exchange. 
Pursuant to the Securities and Exchange Act of 1934, as well as corresponding Canadian 
law, Teleglobe Inc. publishes its financial information in the aggregate. The financial 
information for individual subsidiaries is not a matter of public record. A release of 
revenue information for Teleglobe USA Inc. would disclose sensitive information, which 
would be useful to Teleglobe's competitors in the international marketplace but provide 
no useful public interest purpose to Florida consumers. Note again that Teleglobe has no 
Florida intrastate revenues. 
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Accordingly, Teleglobe USA submits a public and a proprietary copy of the 
Return, and asks that its request for confidentiality be granted. 

Please date-stamp the “Receipt” copy of this filing and return it in the enclosed, 
self-addressed, stamped envelope. Please direct all questions and correspondence 
regarding this filing directly to me. 

Dorota A. Smith 
Senior Analyst, Regulatory Affairs 

dsmith@teleglobe. com 
(703) 610-5628 


